
Dear Patients,  
 
It has been a privilege to be your physician at Advanced Women’s Care of 
Pittsburgh. I will be leaving the practice at the end of July 2025 to begin a fellowship 
program at Duke. This opportunity will allow me to further my knowledge in 
Women’s Health quality improvement (QI) and patient safety initiatives in order to 
continue to provide the highest quality care.  
 
Your ongoing care is very important to me during this transition. Advanced 
Women’s Care will continue to provide your medical care. If you have any questions 
or need help during this transition, please do not hesitate to reach out. Thank you 
for the trust you have placed in me as your physician. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Sims, MD  

 
 
 


